
 
  

 

Dear Investor(s), 

This is to inform you that SEBI has recently launched its new Investor website which contains 

information on personal finance and investment useful for existing and new investors. It also 

includes videos prepared by MIIs related to securities market process education and awareness 

messages to promote confident and informed participation by investors in the securities market. 

 

 

 

Please click here to visit the new Investor website of SEBI: https://investor.sebi.gov.in/ 

https://investor.sebi.gov.in/

